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Huntsville Botanical Garden offers free admission October 6 
 
HUNTSVILLE, Ala. (Oct. 2, 2024) – On Sunday, Oct. 6, 2024, Huntsville Botanical Garden (HBG) invites all 
garden lovers, plant aficionados, nature enthusiasts, and curious visitors to enjoy free Garden admission. 
With cooler temperatures, Scarecrow Trail, a variety of events and programs on the Festifall calendar, and 
Galaxy of Lights right around the corner, there is no better time to enjoy a day at the Garden. 
 
“Huntsville Botanical Garden is so much more than a collection of interesting and beautiful plants,” said 
HBG CEO Susan Wagner. “The Garden is a place where no experience is like the last. It is a place for 
education, relaxation, conservation, and celebration; a place to connect with yourself, each other, and the 
natural world.” 
 
The Garden is open from 11 AM until 6 PM on Sundays, including October 6. In addition to free admission, 
Sunday brunch will be available for purchase from the Garden Cafe from 11 a.m. until 2 p.m. Musician 
Amber Cavanaugh will provide live entertainment during that time. Grab a friend and enjoy a day at the 
Garden! 
 
 

  ###  
   
About Huntsville Botanical Garden   
Huntsville Botanical Garden is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization that exists to connect people to plants to 
support a healthier quality of life for the region. Open year-round, the Garden contains diverse ecosystems 
to explore within its 118 acres. From grassy meadows to woodland paths, aquatic habitats to stunning floral 
collections, the Garden invites guests of all ages to discover the beauty and wonder of the natural 
environment. For more information, visit hsvbg.org. 
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